
 
 

 
    

   
   

  
 

      
 

 
 

  
 

 
    
    
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

  
  

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

    
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

Regular Board Meeting 
September 21, 2020 

The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by President 
Donna Kunde at 5:30 p.m. in the High School Library in Delhi, Iowa.  All motions carried unanimously 
unless otherwise noted.  Three board members were present.  There were six staff present and one 
visitors.  The agenda and consent items were approved. 

The 2019-2020 Maquoketa Valley Annual Progress Report was approved. 

The 2020-2021 fund raising activities were approved. 

Four open enrollment in requests were approved and six open enrollment out requests were approved. 

The following personnel recommendations were approved: 
Macey Kintzle – resignation as Varsity Girls Softball Coach 
Allison Fischer – employed as Assistant Large Group Speech Coach 

Troy Osterhaus, Brenda Becker and Dave Hoeger will serve as the District Level I Investigators for the 
2020-2021 school year. 

The Board approved the lease agreement with Keystone AEA for the building located at 210 South Street 
in Delhi for $700 per month.  

The Board approved filing the application to the SBRC for Modified Allowable Growth for negative 2019-
2020 Special Education balance in the amount of $11,252.34. 

The Board also approved the lease agreement with HACAP Head Start for the remaining of the 2020-
2021 school year. 

The Board approved the resolution to join the Iowa Local Government Risk Pool for the 2020-2021 
school year.  This agreement allows Maquoketa Valley Community School District to participate in a joint 
agreement establishing local government risk pool for natural gas prices.  

The Board discussed inviting the area Senators and Representatives to join in a legislative session with 
neighboring school districts this fall.  Further discussion regarding this will take place at a later time. 

Supt. Hoeger, along with the Board, expressed their appreciation to Donna Boss and the Delaware 
County Economic Development group for their donation of $32,876.69 which was used to purchase 
additional district technology.  Additionally, a special thank you to Vicki Spellerberg and the Foundation 
for the Future of Delaware County COVID-19 Relief Fund for the donation of $2,500 which was used to 
purchase face coverings for the staff and students of Maquoketa Valley. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:34 p.m. 

https://32,876.69
https://11,252.34

